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MP 06 0230 MOD 1

Ms Bianca Thornton

Student Planner, Industry Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment
bianca.thornton@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Thornton

OEH Comment on Proposed Modification Application for Woy Woy Waste Facility, Woy Woy

I refer to your e-mail dated 6 October 2016 seeking comment on the proposed modification application
(MP 06 0230 MOD 1) for the Woy Woy Waste Facility, located at 154 Nagari Drive, Woy Woy: in the
Central Coast local government area. The Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) understands that
this is a modification to a previous approved Major Project (under Part 3A). The modification seeks to
extend the lapse date of the project for an additional five years from 1 October 2016 to 1 October 2021.

OEU has reviewed the application with respect to biodiversity, Aboriginal cultural heritage and flooding
/ floodplain management matters and has no objection to the modification to extend the hours, as they
have no perceived or likely impact on these matters. OEH requests that the Department ensures the
following plans were prepared and implemented as part of the original approval for the initial proposal:

1. Soil, Water & Leachate Management Plan (since the retention ponds are in close proximity to
Patonga Creek, Brisbane Water National Park)
2. Vegetation Management Plan and Habitat Offset Package.

If you require any further information regarding this matter please contact Steve Lewer, Regional
Biodiversity Conservation Officer, on 4927 3158.

Yours sincerely

{ @ O&A/—‘f—? OCT 2016

RICHARD BATH
Senior Team Leader Planning, Hunter Central Coast Region
Regional Operations
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